
Maths  Year 1  will begin by exploring 

numbers to 10.  They will read and write 

numbers in words and numerals and compare 

and order them. 

Year 2 will begin by exploring numbers, and in 

particular Place Value, before developing their 

skills of addition and subtraction.  

Next week you will receive your child’s 

username and password for Mathletics!  Please 

try to log on as often as possible and help your 

child achieve awards and certificates.  

Art This half term the children will be using 

the work of Roy Lichtenstein to inspire their 

own Pop Art style paintings. They will be 

mixing primary colours to create 

secondary colours and also 

discovering how to make colours 

lighter and darker.  

RE Our RE topic will explore the idea of 

belonging and caring, discussing how people 

show that they care. 

Science In Science this half term the children will be 

learning to Identify and name plants and trees, before 

beginning to decide whether animals are carnivores, 

omnivores or herbivores. We will then identify and label 

different parts of the body.  

English   Linking with 

our Superheroes topic, we 

will be reading Supertato 

and Traction Man, using 

these texts to inspire their 

own writing, such as 

character descriptions and a wanted poster. 

They will continue learning their phonics and 

spellings and will be learning further rules in 

grammar, as well as developing their use of 

punctuation. Please ensure your child reads 

every day. 

Computing We will be working on basic 

computing skills this half term, such as how to 

log on, open and save documents and 

manipulate texts (for example, enlarging the 

text or changing the font). 

PE This half term the children will be 

developing their balancing skills during our multi

-skills sessions. In Boot Camp, the children will 

work to increase their heart rate and develop 

agility and co-ordination. 

Music  The children will work with our 

specialist Music teacher. They will also learn 

songs for our upcoming Harvest Festival. 

PSHE  During this half term we will focus on 

developing our class rules, and making sure they 

understand their role and contribution to the life of 

the school. We will also vote in our new  school 

councillors. 

DT  This half term the children will be designing and 

making a healthy food product, having first decided 

which foods help to keep them healthy. They will 

design, make, evaluate and improve their ideas. 

Please remember to remove ear rings for PE days and 

if your child attends multi-skills after school. 

History We will finding out about significant 

people from the past who were real-life super-

heroes, such as Florence Nightingale and Mary 

Seacole. 


